Physics 103 Summer 2015

Final Exam Policies

July 315, 2015

The following are the policies for our final exam:

1.

The final exam will be held on July 31%, from 4 PM to 7 PM. It will be in Phelps
2516, downstairs from our normal classroom.

. Any material covered on any of the homeworks could appear on the exam.

Any material from the lecture notes which has actually been covered in class, up
through page 14 of the “Special Relativity Part One” lecture notes, could
appear on the exam.

The exam will be closed book, other than a “cheat sheet” - you can bring one 8.5"x11”
sheet of paper, with whatever notes you want, hand-written, on one side of the paper.

A basic graphing calculator will be allowed on the exam. However, any other electron-
ics, such as phones, laptops, or anything else that can communicate with the outside
world, will be prohibited. A smartphone on airplane mode is not a valid cal-
culator!

If you have a valid, documented reason for missing the final exam, then you will be
excused from taking it during the summer. Instead, you must take the exam during
the Fall quarter, during the next time Physics 103 is offered. Until then, your grade
will appear on Gold as an Incomplete. Valid reasons for missing the exam include
medical and family emergencies only.



